
 
 
 
From: kpbadeski 
Sent: Thursday, November 22, 2012 11:31 AM 
To: Martin, Jackie 
Cc: Michael Dawthorne 
Subject: Membership on the ACCAC 
 
I apologize for this, but I will be unable to continue on the ACCAC. I had thought that I could 
manage the time committment, but as my job at 3M has changed, my responsibilities have 
increased and I can no longer find the time to attend the monthly committee meetings, nor 
would I be able to participate in a sub-committee. Without being able to attend, I don't feel I 
could be an effective committee member.  
 
I realize this is not ideal, but feel you need to open my space to another potential member.  
 
Thanks very much for inviting me to participate.  
 
Kathlene Badeski 
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